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           27th March, 2009 

O R D E R
The Delhi Medical Council has taken suo motu notice of media report (published in Times of India dated 10th August, 2007) alleging medical negligence on the part of doctors of AIIMS in the treatment administered to the patient Smt. Gursharan Kaur, who underwent gall bladder operation on 27th July, 2007. 

On perusal of enquiry report of AIIMS regarding the present matter, the Council observed that it was satisfied with the findings of enquiry report and no action is warranted against the doctors of AIIMS.

The Delhi Medical Council, however, expressed dismay at the conduct of Dr. R.K. Mishra at whose hospital (Laproscopy Hospital, Tilak Nagar, New Delhi) the alleged foreign body (sponge) was removed from the patient Smt. Gursharan Kaur and the whole operative procedure was video taped and then telecasted on TV channels.  The Council held this conduct of Dr. R.K.Mishra to be highly unprofessional and a warning is issued to Dr. R.K. Mishra (DMC Registration No. 23318).  
Complaint stands disposed.

By the Order & in the name of

            Delhi Medical Council

                         (Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary

Copy to :-

1) Medical Superintendent, All India Institute of Medical Sciences, Ansari Nagar, New Delhi-110029

2) Dr. R.K. Mishra, 8/10, Shanti Hospital, Tilak Nagar, New Delhi – 110018

3) Secretary, Medical Council of India, Pocket-14, Sector-8, Dwarka, New Delhi – 110075 – for information.
   (Dr. Girish Tyagi)

   Secretary
